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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 9:55 AM
To: 'Sherry Miller'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No: 20190071-WS

Good Morning, Ms. Miller. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20190017, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you, and have a great day! 
 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
 
From: Sherry Miller [mailto:sherrymil@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 8:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No: 20190071-WS 
 
Good morning, 
     I have lived in Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club, LLC since 2005.  I am now a widow living on Social 
Security.  Once Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club, Inc formed a utility company a few years ago my monthly 
bill has gone up a lot.  Now there is only 1 of me using water not 2 people.  As Deer Creek has many retired 
residents living on Social Security, an increase in our water & sewer rates of 130% which Deer Creek RV Golf & 
Country Club, LLC is requesting is not acceptable.  Social Security increase is only 1.6% in 2020. 
     I pray that you will review and vote NO! on this increase. 
     I appreciate your consideration in this matter.    
                                                                                                                                         Cordially, 
                                                                                                                                Sherry Miller, 2642 St. George Dr, 
Davenport,  FL 33837         
   
 

 
 




